
 

 

 

International Bodyguard & Security Services Association 
Executive President: 1276 Budapest 22 P.O. Box 28, Hungary 

E-mail ibssa@elender.hu 

Minutes of IBSSA Board Activities  
16-20 December 1999 Catania/Italy 

20-23 December 1999 Budapest/Hungary 
 
Present 

Mr. George Popper   Executive President 
Dr. Rony Kluger    General Secretary 
Dr. G.S. Bertoletti    Vice President 
Mr. Luis Baguena   President of IBSSA Sport Federation 
Mr. Attilio Infranzi   Secretary of IBSSA Italy 
Mr. Seiedjamalladdin J. Nekoofar  Country Representative of IBSSA for IRAN 

 
Dr. Bertoletti reported that the Italian Ministry of Home Affairs and all necessary Authorities – inclusive the Regional 
Government agreed to hold the IBSSA Congress in Italy. 
There for it was finally confirmed, that the 6th Congress will be held on 16-19 March 2000 at Caorle/Venice Italy. 
All further details are available on the Internet (www.ibssa.org) 
 
It was agreed, that parallel with the IBSSA Congress the first IBSSA International Sport Championships would be held which 
organized by the IBSSA International Sport Federation (Karate, Jujitsu and other sports). 
 
It was again stated, that the membership cards for 2000 would be distributed in January only for those members, who paid 
membership fee for 2000. 
 
It was decided, that the long term IBSSA training program will be published in January 2000 on the Internet. 
This program will contain the fixed and coordinated training seminars for five years period 6-8 courses yearly at least. 
 
The following Training Centers will be included 

Switzerland CEFAS 
Israel  Israeli College for Security and Investigation 
Italy  IBSSA Italy  
Romania   IBSSA Romania 
Hungary  Folda Security 
Czech Rep. Graddo Training Center 

 
Mr. Florentin Marinescu, President of IBSSA Europe and Master Teacher agreed to lead the IBSSA -Graddo a.s. Training Center 
in Czech Republic and he will be in charge for the preparations of the 1st IBSSA Bodyguard Championships. 
 
Very successful training courses were organized in November-December 1999 in Israel Italy, Romania, and Hungary. Numerous 
international and national TV channels reported on the events. 
 
IBSSA Macedonia requested the HQ for the organization of a Bodyguard Course in Skopje early 2000. 
The Kosova Karate Federation with the support of their Government applied for IBSSA membership. 
Mr. John Dora, Honorary member of Great Britain visited Hungary and had a meeting with the Executive President and Mr. 
Levente Gyenes, Country Representative of IBSSA Hungary. 
 
Many IBSSA members like Mr. Horst Kriechbaum and Mr. Alexander Hevesi from Austria, Mr. John Bokotey from Ukraine, Mr. 
Vladimir Morozov from Russia; Mr. Slavko Basic the new appointed representative for Voivodina/Yugoslavia visited the HQ. 
 
Budapest 01.07.2000 
 
On behalf of the Board of IBSSA I wish you all a very successful and happy Millennium! 
 
George Popper 
Executive President of IBSSA 


